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RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plat M

Docket Nos. 50 /,40; 50-441
Significant neiiciency on Socket
Weld Fit-Ups for Safety Class
CRD Piping
[RDC 29(81)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The Interim Report regarding subject significant deficiency states that the
final report is scheduled to be submitted to your office by September 1, 1981.

As discussed with Mr. J. H. Neilson of your office on August 27, 1981,
additional time is required to complete the engineering analysis described
in the Interim Report. It is now projected that this evaluation will be
completed in three months and that our final report can then be submitted
by December 7, 1981.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,

aldf & &
Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector, PNPP

Mr. Victor Stello, Diiector f
Office of Inspection and Enforcement [[Of
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

I()Washington, D.C 20555

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Document Management Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555
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